KIM REYNOLDS DOUG OMMEN
GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER OF INSURANCE

ADAM GREGG
LT. GOVERNOR

August 17, 2020

The Iowa Insurance Division is moving on August 21, 2020. This letter is to inform you that our address
has changed -

Our NEW ADDRESS is:

Iowa Insurance Division
1963 Bell Ave., Suite 100
Des Moines, 1A 50315

Our telephone numbers are also changing. The Division’s new main phone number is (515) 654-6600.
Producer licensing phone number is (515) 654-6565. A full list of updated phone numbers will be
provided on our website.

Please change your records to reflect our new contact information and direct all future correspondence to
the new address found above.

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Jackie Russo-
Producer Licensing Bureau

1963 Bell Ave Suite 100

Des Moines, IA 50315
Producer.licensing(@jiid.iowa.gov
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